Notice of Annual Review of Child Protection

The Board of Management of Cloonanaha N.S. will undertake its annual review of Child Protection on Thursday March 2nd 2023


Signed: Seán O Grady   Date 20/02.2023
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Principal/Secretary to the Board of Management

Note: Where a school is undertaking its first review, references in this checklist to the “last review” shall be taken to refer to the date on which the Child Safeguarding Statement was first put in place.

